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BIRTHDAY BELLRINGERS Happy Birthday to the following children who celebrated their birthday this 
week – Ernest & Jack! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

20.04.16  Cricket Coaching for Y3 & 4 pupils from Northants Recreational Cricket Club for 5
   weeks 
21.04.16  Quick Sticks Hockey Competition for Y3 & 4 – more information from Mrs Morris 
21.04.16  First Access Strings project for Yr 3 pupils begins  
28.04.16  Sports Crew workshop – more information from Mrs Morris 
02.05.16  May Bank Holiday – school closed  
03.05.16  Daventry cross country competition – more information from Mrs Morris  
02.05.16-06.05.16 E-Safety Week  
05.05.16  E-Safety Parent Workshop -3.45-4.45pm in school  
06.05.16  Non-Uniform Day for May Day – please bring a bottle 
09.05.16  SATS Week for Year 6 pupils  
13.05.16  Non-Uniform Day for May Day – please bring chocolates  
14.05.16  May Day Celebrations & Fete  
16.05.16  Magistrates in the Community for Y6 pupils  
16.15.16  Build a Bridge workshop for Year 4 
27.05.16  Y4 Class Assembly at 3pm in the school hall – everyone welcome! 
 
06.06.16  School opens for Summer term 2  

STAR PUPIL OF THE WEEK 

Our Star Pupils – 15th April:  

Reception- Toby  
Y1-Gracelyn  
Y2 – Ellamae 
Y3- Max 
Y4- Rosie 
Y5- Courtney  
Y6- Oliver  
 
 

 

 

 

 

Non-Uniform Day 

Our next non-uniform days are Friday 6th & 13th 

May.  We ask that the children bring bottle and 

chocolate donations for the May Day Fete.  Many 

thanks!  

PE / After school Club Kits 

Can we ask that you please check your child 

has their PE kit in school ready for lessons 

and / or after school clubs.   

 

http://www.crick.northants.sch.uk/


 

E-Safety Parent Workshop-Thursday 5th May-3.45-4.45pm 
During the week commencing 2nd May we will be planning an E-Safety Week in 
school in order to teach and highlight the importance of keeping safe on-line.  
As part of E-Safety week there will be an interactive workshop and 
presentation for parents and carers on ways to keep young people safe online. 
The session will last one hour and will include; 

 The importance of being safe using social media  

 Reporting online concerns  

 Warning signs for online bullying, phishing emails and grooming  

 Setting up parental controls and how to use them effectively 

 Altering young people on the importance of inappropriate content on the 
internet and warning signs for people asking for inappropriate content and 
personal information.  

 Information and guidance on your digital footprint.  

 Guidance on using online gaming safely and being safe when using chat 
rooms 
 
We hope you can join us for this workshop and look forward to seeing you. 

  

 
We have recently subscribed to Purple Mash, which is a creative educational website for 
children. Purple Mash is a cross-curricular resource covering Art to Science and all 
subjects in between. Your child can access Purple Mash from home on a laptop, desktop 
or a tablet.  
Purple Mash is a safe environment that does not require any downloading or allow 
interaction with people online and children cannot make any financial transactions.  
We will be encouraging the children to continue their learning at home and Purple Mash 
is a great resource for this. Your child will be taught how to use Purple Mash in school 
and will be able to use it without supervision, but you may want to take a few minutes to 
explore it yourself so that you can help them with their work. 
Purple Mash will be replacing Reading Eggs and Mathletics allowing your child better 
access to a broader range of activities and topics. An e-mail with further information will 
be sent out to all parents including login details. If you are not subscribed to receive 
newsletters please ask the school for a paper copy.    



 


